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June 13th, 1929.

Dean H. Barton,
Faculty of Agriculture, 
Macdonald College, Que.

Dear Dean Barton:-
I am glad to learn "by your 

letter of yesterday that the Minister of Agri­
culture has granted the College *1000.00 to pay 
the hoard and room of the farm hoys who are 
expected to attend Farm Boys* Week.

I have made a note of the 
evening of July 5th and will try to attend, 
although there is a possibility that I may he at 
my old home in Ontario about that time. If I am 
in Montreal I shall attend the dinner.

I am today writing a letter
to the Minister.

Yours faithfully,

Principal•


